
LaCroix, Linda 

From: Carole Orem <caro|eann0rem@gmail.com> 
Sent: Sunday, February 10, 2019 8:15 PM 
To: IFW 

Subject: Oppose LD 337 

Dear Senator Dill, Representative Nadeau and members of the Committee on Inland Fisheries & Wildlife: 

I am Writing to ask you to oppose LD 337. I believe the hunting of bears in the spring is reckless and 

inhumane. Recently born bear cubs are at risk of starvation and predation while their mothers are killed most 

inhumanely. I honestly do not understand how people find this kind of behavior, "sport." Also, my 
understanding is that the hunt will g reduce conflicts with nuisance bears. 

I live at 26 Drew Road in South Portland. 

Thank-you, 

Carole 

Carole Orem 
caroleannorem@gn1ail.com 

//’\ ..’\\\ Put this dog on 

(/(_~ __)\) your signature 
_/"*"\_ if you have 
(/_)’\(_\) rescued a dog! 

Heaven’s the place where all the dogs you’ve ever loved come to greet you. 
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